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Is your organization looking for funding to help grow 
prosperity in southwestern Ontario?  

  

Libro will invest close to $500,000 in 2018 through the Libro Prosperity Fund, 

supporting local organizations that are growing prosperity in southwestern Ontario. 

The fund is aimed at not-for-profits, registered charities, co-operatives or 

community groups that are building prosperity in southwestern Ontario in the areas 

of Economic Development, Money Smarts, and Youth Leadership.  

Is your organization aligned with one of our three focus areas? Does your initiative 

meet Libro's desired outcomes to grow prosperity? Learn more and apply today! 

You may know of an organization interested in learning about the Libro Prosperity 

Fund. Please forward this email along and encourage them to check out our criteria 

and apply!  The deadline to apply is Thursday March 15, 2018  
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